Good morning,

On behalf of the State Lifesaving Committee, SLSQ would like to notify all clubs on positive news
regarding club owned RWC's.

Starting at the beginning of the 24/25 patrolling season, any club’s that own an RWC can utilise it
for water safety, instead of an IRB, but must ensure that the use of it aligns with the SLSA Water
Safety Policy and adheres to the SLSQ Powercraft Safety Management System.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your relevant Branch Supervisor.

Kind regards,

The Lifesaving Team
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